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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Superior Sand & Gravel Mine permit 
2 messages

Schuler, Patricia <pschuler@auroragov.org> Fri, Jun 22, 2018 at 3:41 PM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Hi Jared,

I got your voice mail about a status update on our Superior S&G mining permit.   Our new employee has just started and
he and I have had a chance to walk the site so he has an idea of what we are needing to do.   He is scheduling a meeting
with the consultant we will hire to add some components to the proposal he gave us, and I think it would be good if he
and I met with you, if you are ok with that.   The idea is to get him off on this project on good footing.  He will have
questions since he hasn’t’ worked on a project related to a mining permit, as will the consultant, so if you can take a little
time to meet out there with us that would be great.   The 3 eaglets have not officially fledged yet, so we can’t get as close
to things as we might like.  We would like to wait for them to fledge so we can be really specific about the work plan.  Are
you ok waiting to meet out there until After July 4?   That isn’t an official date but they were born a bit early so we expect
them to be gone a bit earlier than the official date of July 30.   

 

 

 

Pat Schuler

Open Space & Natural Resources Manager | City of Aurora | Parks, Recreation & Open Space (PROS)
Department

office 303.326.8947 | fax 303.739.7143
 

 

Like us on: Facebook | Follow us on Twitter

 

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> Mon, Jun 25, 2018 at 6:50 AM
To: "Schuler, Patricia" <pschuler@auroragov.org>

Thank you for the update.  We can meet at the site after July 4th.  My schedule is open July 9, 10, 16, 18, 19 or 20.  
 
Jared  
[Quoted text hidden]
--  

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Aurora-Golf-Colorado/106872292394
https://twitter.com/golfaurora


6/25/2018 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Superior Sand & Gravel Mine permit

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=86aa78d9e6&jsver=Bq1MEotNED8.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180621.13_p3&view=pt&search=inbox&th=16436fed… 2/2

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist III

 

P 303.866.3567 ext. 8120 |  F 303.832.8106 |  

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

jared.ebert@state.co.us | mining.state.co.us
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